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Bibles for foster children

Goals for 2024

We are excited to bring you our first very first More Love To Give Newsletter filled with resources and
updates. In this issue we aim to highlight the importance of providing Bibles and Duffle Bags to foster
children as an opportunity for you to get connected with the foster care community. You may not be
able to foster a child, but there are other ways to get involved and More Love to Give is here to help
you get connected in simple ways to the foster care community.
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With the uncertainty and instability
many foster children face, having
their own Bible can offer them
solace, peace, stability and hope.
Having a Bible can positively
influence their identity and help in
character development. The Bible
will introduce them to stories of
faith, healing and moral values. 

MLTG has seen how relationship
with the Lord and having a Bible
has brought joy, healing, comfort
and peace to children in foster
care amidst the most difficult times
in their life. Go to
www.morelovetogive.org to donate.

Why duffle bags?
Donating duffle bags for foster kids is crucial for several
reasons. During very difficult transitions where children are
being removed from their home, every form of care,
thoughtfulness and compassion aid in their foster care
experience. Firstly, duffle bags provides them with a sense of
dignity and ownership instead of relying on trash bags.
Secondly, duffle bags are durable and spacious. Lastly, it
shows support and care reminding these children that they
are valued and deserving of proper care and consideration
Go to www.morelovetogive.org to find ways to contribute.

Appreciation gifts to 50+ foster parents
50 Bibles to Foster children of all ages
50-75 Duffle Bags for foster children
2 Fundraisers
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